
 

Notice of Vote on Full Charter Approval 
The Family Place PCS 

ACTION: Vote 
PUBLIC COMMENT ACCEPTED UNTIL: May 21, 2018 

 
SUMMARY: The District of Columbia Public Charter School Board (DC PCSB) 
hereby gives notice of a request by The Family Place Public Charter School (TFP 
PCS) for full charter approval, including its proposed location at TFP non-profit at 
3309 16th St. NW. The vote is scheduled for June 25, 2018. 
 
The Family Place PCS received conditional approval to operate a new public charter 
school on May 22, 2017. Its mission is to “improve the literacy and workplace skills 
of low-income limited English proficient adults in the District so that they and their 
family are self-sustaining, employable and engaged in their community.” Pending 
its full charter approval, The Family Place PCS will open in school year 2018-19 and 
serve adult students aged 18 and over. 
 
DATES:  

• Public comment was accepted until May 21.  
• The public hearing on facility occurred at the May 21 Board Meeting. 
• The vote for full charter approval is scheduled for Monday, June 25 at 6:30 

p.m. at IDEA PCS at 1027 45th St. NE, Washington, DC 20019. 
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Hannah Cousino, Specialist, Equity 
and Fidelity Team at (202) 328-2673 or hcousino@dcpcsb.org.  
 

 
DC PCSB reserves the right, but shall have no obligation, to review, pre-screen, 
filter, redact, refuse or remove any or all of your submission that it may deem to be 
inappropriate for publication, such as obscene language.  
 


